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CH16 16 .7 - Temporary Permits for Golf Carts during
Village Fair
The Lapel Town Council ordains that the procedure be utilized during the annual Village Fair that is held during

the month of July concerning temporary permits issued for golf carts used by individuals.

1. Anyone bringing a golf cart type vehicle to the Lapel Village Fair must have a temporary permit. The

permit is secured from the Lapel Police Department and will cost $20.

2. All ATV vehicles are not allowed within the Town of Lapel during the Village Fair.

3. Applicants for the temporary permit must have a valid drivers license to be able to operate the vehicles

between the hours of 6:30am to 9:30pm (daylight hours).

4. The sticker that is issued must be visible on the front of the vehicle.

5. A local ordinance violation will be issued by the Lapel Police Department for any non-compliance. The

�ne will be $80, payable to the Town of Lapel.

6. The Temporary permit is good for the three days of the Village Fair and expires Sunday evening at 7:00pm.
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